Church awayday FAQs – last updated 30 March

	Is there easy access to the venue? Is it suitable for people with disabilities? 
	The Police Federation conference centre is in the centre of Leatherhead; there is on-site parking including spaces for people with disabilities. The building and its facilities are fully accessible. 

	I don’t drive; how can I get there? 
	Ask within your homegroup or friendship group to see if someone can offer a lift.
Travel by train is easy – depart Horsham 0814, arrive Leatherhead 0844. Depart Leatherhead 1714, arrive Horsham 1743. Return fare £10.70. The conference centre is a 4 minute walk from Leatherhead station. 

	Can you tell me more about the Police Federation conference centre?
	Click here: https://www.federationhouse.co.uk/

	What food will be served at lunchtime?
	There will be a starter, main course and pudding. Main course options will include meat, fish and vegetarian. The centre team is used to catering for large events, but because we are a big group we will have two sittings for lunch. 

	Will there be any free time?
	We will have less free time than we have had at Ashburnham, because it is a one-day event. There will be morning and afternoon breaks, and a long lunch to accommodate the two sittings. 

	Will the event be Covid-safe?
	It is impossible to know what the situation will be in September, but our booking takes account of the centre’s current room capacity limits. 

	What is the provision for children and young people?
	There will be a crèche and separate groups for primary and secondary. All groups will be led by the same teams as for Ashburnham 2019. 



